



**PTA Meeting  
23 March 2023 3.00pm  
Waitati School**

Need to know (no discussion needed)	Action
Who was here?	Kirby, Estelle, Shelley, Claire, Beatrice,
Apologies	Becks Pickford, Jo, Laura

Item	Action
<b>Minutes of last meeting</b>	Not formally reviewed

<b>New business</b>	
Item	Action

<p><b>A and P Show Sunday 2nd April</b></p> <p>160 burger buns (Kirby collecting) \$128//75            Colesaw and dressing - Pickfords donating            GF burger buns -expensive. Suggestion to get GF wraps from supermarket            Fizzy drinks and water            Sauce            Sandwich bread - approx 14 loaves (for 200 sausages)            200 sausages &amp; 3kg onions (Shelley collecting)            150 beef patties (\$1.70each) Shelley collecting            Gloves/ serviettes - Shelley has</p> <p>Discussed burger cost of \$7</p> <p>Shifts:            9 - 11 includes set up            Becks Pickford, Selai, Beatrice, Kirby            11 - 1 Claire, Jo, Laur, Estelle            1 - 3 Kirby, Tania, Sarah Begg</p> <p>Still to put call out for a few more volunteers</p>	<p>Kirby collecting bread/buns/drinks            Shelley collecting patties / sausages / onions</p> <p>Float - Estelle to organise</p> <p>Kirby - checking on BBQ availability eg school one</p>
---	--

<p><b>Easter Raffle</b></p> <p>Sufficient goods to date for 3 hampers            Draw to take place next Friday 31 March</p>	
--	--

<p><b>Other Business</b></p> <p><b>Request for funding</b> Kirby received request for Mikaela to support Year 6 - 8's William Pike challenge Camp Iona, Ski camp, hiking/surfing term 1 Request for \$1800 to cover food and instructor costs for activities</p> <p>Request from Becks Des Fountain for donation of \$111 to cover shortfall in futsal funding (all members agreeable) and also request for funding for sporting equipment</p> <p><b>Future fundraisers</b> Rogaine - Beatrice happy to look at running another rogaine if supported with administrative / marketing side of event Discussed - location (at Beatrice's versus new location), date - potential term 2, spot prizes/ sponsors</p> <p><b>Treasurer handover</b> Still need to get bank paperwork completed for Becks to takeover from Holly</p> <p>Holly continues to be ok to do bank payments etc at present</p> <p><b>Tea Towels</b> Missed Christmas deadline for printing at affordable price Discussed printing as is - 2022 tea towel or adding in any new pupils and doing 2022/2023 tea towel</p>	<p>Kirby to clarify with Mikaela if request is for both camps and then send for all PTA member discussion</p> <p>For \$111 to be donated for futsal subs</p> <p>Ask Becks for list and pricing</p> <p>Beatrice to discuss with Kelvin re hosting at their farm again</p> <p>Estelle to get forms from Westpac</p> <p>Estelle to complete</p>
---	--